For the RFP Notice

Millard County is requesting sealed proposals for the purchase, delivery, and installation of two (2)
digital billboards, one (1) center mount vee structure, and any ancillary supplies, materials,
equipment, shipping, and travel details necessary for the installation of such billboard to be
delivered to and installed in Fillmore, Utah. For additional details regarding this Request for
Proposal (“RFP”), which includes evaluation criteria and preferred specifications, including but not
limited to size, location, general electrical requirements, contact Kevin Morris, Millard County
Tourism, by email at millardcountytravel@gmail.com with a subject line of “Specifications and
Details for Billboard RFP - MC Tourism”.

The closing date and time is December 13, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. All proposals must be received by
December 13, 2024 by 5:00 p.m. and shall be either mailed or emailed. If mailed, the sealed
proposal must be sent to the Millard County Auditor’s Office at 50 South Main, Fillmore, Utah,
identifying itself as “SEALED PROPOSAL (MC TOURISM BILLBOARD)” on the outside of the sealed
envelope. If emailed, the sealed proposal must be emailed to MillardBids@co.millard.ut.us which
must contain a subject line of “SEALED PROPQOSAL (MC TOURISM BILLBOARD)”.

Sealed proposals will be opened during the regularly scheduled Millard County Commission
Meeting on December 17, 2024, at 50 South Main, Fillmore, Utah at 10:00 a.m.

Millard County reserves the right to cancel the request for sealed proposals or reject all proposals.



